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  Derby City Wing Riders     
 GWRRA                Kentucky District      

 

"Friends for fun, Safety, and Knowledge" 

 

Meet the Officers and Staff:                                    Louisville KY 
 

 

Chapter Directors: Ray and Angela Taylor 
Assistant Directors: Tom and Marlene White                                                                            

Ride Coordinator: Don Price 

Assistant Ride Coordinator:  Kent Risen 

Membership Enhancement Coordinator:  Dean Miller                                                      

Treasurer:  Beverly Decker-Blunk 

Newsletter Editor:  Karen Risen 

Pin and Patch Coordinator:  Miles Justice 

Shirt Coordinator:  Brenda Snook 

Couple of the Year: Danny and Beverly 

 

Chapter A October      

2021 

Director’s Track: 

Due to the thoroughness of our Newsletter Editor, Karen Risen, I really do not have much to 
write about this Month. 
 
We have had some fantastic rides thanks to the tremendous effort of Don Price, Chapter A’s 
Ride Coordinator. I also want to congratulate Don for his recent appointment to KY GWRRA 
District Ride Coordinator. 
 
I also want to congratulate Kent Risen for his recent certification as Road Captain and Karen 
Risen being certified as Road Captain Co-rider. Kent has also accepted the position as Assistant 
Ride Coordinator for Chapter A. 
 
I would also like to thank Miles Justice for accepting the position of Pin & Patch Coordinator. 
We are pleased to announce that Tom White has accepted the position of Assistant Chapter 
Director.   
 
Thank you one and all for all the effort that you have put forth in making our chapter so 
successful. 
 
I recently received a call asking how we have made our chapter so successful in just a short 
time.  I answered, “ WE HAVE GOOD PEOPLE” and that sums it up. 
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Thank you 
Ray & Angela Taylor   Chapter A Directors 

 

 

Ride Coordinator   Don Price 

Congrats to Don for accepting the District 

Ride Coordinator Position!!  We all know 

he plans great rides and soon the Ky District 

will know as well!! 
 
 

 

Past Rides: 

 

Chapter K 

Kick Off  

Henderson KY! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s not every day a new GWRRA Chapter is formed in 

Kentucky!!  Welcome to the Family Chapter K !! 
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September 25th Ride to North Vernon, Indiana for the Sidecar 

Rally and Lunch in Madison, Indiana 
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October 2nd Ride to Taylorsville, Ky for Spencer County 

Octoberfest 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Editor’s desk      Karen  Risen   

WOW!!  What an exciting time to be involved in Chapter A!!  I 
am so proud of our group and how many have stepped up to fill 

open positions and support our Chapter.  We had 52 people at 

our last meeting, and I know a lot of that was because of this 
wooden plaque shaped like the State of Kentucky but it felt 

great!!  And not only did it feel great, it felt NORMAL and 
“normal” has been in short supply this past year and a half.  

Let’s keep up the normalness!!  

KY DistrictNewsletter:http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/ 
 

http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
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FUTURE RIDES 
You can find more information for future rides on the Kentucky District’s Website: 

http://www.gwrraky.com or the Kentucky District’s Facebook page: GWRRA of Kentucky 

Member’s Page and on the GWRRA National website:  http://www.gwra.org.   

 
New Year’s Day Black Eye Pea Ride to Metro Diner 
 
Kentucky District Ride-In June 3rd, 4th, and 5th 2022.  Hosted by Chapter A 
in Bardstown Ky!!  Don Price, our ride Coordinator already had nine rides 
planned including Breakfast rides, Attraction rides, and Lunch rides to 
choose from.  We are excited for this upcoming event.  More Info coming 
soon…… 
 
Kentucky Blast District Rally August 26th-28th 2022 
         American Legion Post 34, 725 W Broadway St 
                           Lawrenceburg, KY 40342 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 28-July 2nd 

2022 WingDing 

Shreveport, LA 
 

 

http://www.gwra.org/
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News and Announcements: 

 

Chapter A snagged the Traveling Plaque at Chapter K’s kick off 

event!  Thanks to all who came out to support Chapter A and K 

at this event.  Our members are what makes the A in Chapter A 

stand for AMAZINGLY AWESOME!!  The Plaque will be up for 

grabs at our October meeting on October 9th Bring IT!! 
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News and Announcements(cont): 

 

Kent and Karen Risen took a short trip to Corryton 

Tennessee to take the Road Captain Course offered by        

Brain Richards, a GWRRA University trainer.  Special 

thanks to Brian and Loretta and members of Chapter M in 

Tennessee for a fun and safe riding class!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch Chapter A Derby City Wing Rider’s Facebook 

page or check https://chaptera.org for weekly dinner, 

movie, and upcoming weekend rides 

 

GWRRA has begun allowing Chapter Visits again!  All Chapters are 

invited to visit and attend Chapter A’s meetings the 2nd Saturday of 

every month at Roosters 10430 Shelbyville Rd in Louisville KY.  We 

meet at 11am to socialize and lunch at Noon.  Hope to see you there!!   
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Chapter A Monthly Meet!!  

2nd Saturday every Month Roosters 10430 

Shelbyville Rd Louisville, KY 40223     

11am Meeting begins at Noon. 

 
 
 
Chapter A met on Saturday October 9th.  There were approximately 52 
people in attendance.  Wow what a difference a  traveling plaque makes!!  
Chapter’s S, C, and G were in da House!! 
 

Our AWESOME Chapter Director’s Ray and Angela lead the meeting!!  

Special thanks to Angela for all her great door prizes every meeting!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lots of Chapters in attendance!!  You must admit our bright 

shirts stand out beautifully in that sea of Blue!! 
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The new Ky District Ride Coordinator: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marlene tries to pick the winning chip and Winners of the 

50/50! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AND…that little wooden plaque was captured by Chapter S 

 

Stay Tuned as Chapter A 

travels to Elizabethtown 

to take back the 

plaque………. 
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District Rider Education Director  Rider 

Education Report by Richard Artmayer, KY District Educator 
 
. 

Here we are at the beginning of the last quarter of the year. Fall gives 
us some good weather for riding, but it comes at a cost of increased 
dangers on the road. Things like wet leaves, small animals searching 
for their last meals before hibernation, and big animals searching for 
a mate, are now experienced with increased frequency compared to 
summer. We need to be aware and vigilant as we participate in our 
solo and group rides. 
 

 Speaking of riding, I was able to make it to the North Carolina District Rally last month and 
attend the Crash Scene Response seminar. I think this is a very worthwhile course and offers 
good content. I have a few take-aways that I think are worth sharing. At the start of every group 
ride, it is recommended to have a rider meeting. This is the time to discuss the basic route, talk 
about scheduled and unscheduled stops, identify the vehicle with the shortest range, and other 
specifics about the ride, the machines, and the participants that effect the group. We know all 
this from the Team Riding and Road Captain courses. Crash Scene Response covers what to do 
if/when you or your group happen upon a crash. There are many “jobs” that need to be filled in 
an event like this. These jobs are discussed in the seminar, as is the importance of quickly filling 
these positions to manage the scene and help the victims and the other motorists alike to keep 
everyone safe. 
 
 My suggestion is to ask for volunteers and to assign these jobs at the beginning of the ride, 
before leaving the parking lot. The jobs assigned to the volunteers can be an added column on 
the participation list that the Ride Captain and Tail Gunner should carry. In the event of an 
emergency, each specific role has been assigned and each ride participant has had the entire 
ride up to that point to think about and get comfortable with their responsibility. Should the 
need arise, each participant will know where to go and what to do. 
 
 I know when I have planned rides, I have spent hours on the route, checking for the ideal roads 
that include enough curves, a reasonable number of miles, the proper number of stops for the 
group’s physical needs, good food, available fuel, and comfortable lodging. All to fit in the time 
available. But I had never thought about the “what if” we come upon a crash or are involved in 
a crash. I will on the next ride I plan. I hope you do too. You might think it is unnecessary and 
maybe even a waste of time because you have never needed it on any other ride. 
 
 But what if…? 
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Chapter A’s Couple of the Year:  Danny 
Drane & Beverly Decker-Blunk 
 
 
Good day Wingers! 
 
Not much to say this month from the COY except we are healthy 
and looking forward to the fall riding plans.   Our area of the 
country is known for a short color season, well in the past but this 
year I am hoping for a longer one with the recent rain…………LOTS OF RAIN!    
 
Other plans sometimes get in the way, as is the fact today but we want to be out there with you 
all.   Look forward also to the visitations with other chapters.   We have always had a great 
history of chapter visits.    They encourage others to visit us.    
 
I have a site on my FB called Only in Ky!  It is a bunch of Ky sites and attractions around our state 
that we can make in a day or an overnight visit.   I encourage each of you to look at it and let 
Don know where you want to go.   
 
All for now, God Bless and safe Riding 
Danny and Bev 
COY Chapter A  KY  GWRRA 

 

District Couple of the Year Newsletter Article: 
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KY District Pins n’ Patches  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October Chip Game Winner:  Tom White had the winning ticket and 
Marlene drew the chip, but it was not the winner!  $320.00 up for grabs 
next month!  Thanks to all who played!! 
 

October 50/50 Winners:   Ray Taylor won $35, Phyllis Rock won 
$28, and Dean Miller $25.  Thanks to all who played!!          

 
Chapter A Birthdays: 
November  1       Dean Miller                                                                                
November 10      Angela Taylor 
November 13      Karen Risen             
               
  
.      

Chapter A  Anniversaries 
 
Kent and Karen Risen October 13th 
Ray and Angela Taylor October 17th 

Steve and Brenda Snook October 20somethingish 
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Chapter A’s Membership 
Enhancement  Dean Miller                                                             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

District Membership Enhancement: 
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Kentucky District Contacts: 
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Upcoming GWRRA Chapter Events:  
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Chapter A would like to extend its deepest sympathy to Janet Price 
and family for the loss of her brother.  Our thoughts and prayers are 
with you and your family during this difficult time. 
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KY District Newsletter:  http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/ 
GWRRA’s National Newsletter:   http://www.gwra.org/enewsletters.html 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.gwra.org/enewsletters.html
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   GWRRA’s National Newsletter:            

http://www.gwra.org/enewsletters.html 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GWRRA National Contacts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gwra.org/enewsletters.html
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                               Area Chapter meetings in the Bluegrass State 

 

   Chapter A                   2nd Saturday of the month @ Roosters 10430 Shelbyville Rd  

Louisville KY                 11:00am Lunch.  Meeting begins at Noon 

40223 
 

   Chapter C                       3rd Saturday of the month @ Roosters 124 Marketplace Dr 

Lexington KY                   11:00am Lunch.  Meeting begins at Noon 
40503 
 

Chapter G                        2nd Tuesday of the month @ American Legion Post 4                                    

Florence KY                      8385 US Hwy42 6:00pm Dinner.  Meeting begins at 7:00pm 
    41042 

 
Chapter H                        1st Friday of the month @ UK Extension Office 1117 Frankfort Rd   

Shelbyville KY                    6:30pm Social Time.  Meeting begins at 7:00pm 
   40065 

 

    Chapter K                      3rd Sunday of the Month @ Shoney’s 2452 US 41 North  
Henderson KY                    Lunch at Noon.  Meeting begins 1pm 
 

 
Chapter S                              2nd Sunday of the month @ Shoney's 1046 Executive 

Elizabethtown KY                  Dr 4:00pm Dinner.  Meeting begins at 5:00pm 
 

 
Chapter T                            3rd Saturday of the month @ Carriage House Ramada Inn 

Paintsville, KY                       624 James S Trimble Blvd  Meeting begins @ 6:00pm 
 

    Chapter Y                            1st Thursday @ Majestic Family Restaurant 700 S. 6th St.  

Mayfield, KY                    6pm Dinner.  Meeting begins at 7:00pm 
42066                         


